

East Catholic School Parent Teacher Guild Officers

Several Parents and Teacher Representatives donate their time and effort toward the management of East Catholic PTG. The positions they hold are generally elected positions. Sometimes, many of them simply volunteer for the positions which are then confirmed by the School Administration and the East Catholic PTG. The following are current Officers of the East Catholic PTG and Committee Chairs; additional positions are held by a host of other volunteers.

East Catholic PTG Officers

- Dawn Reitter President
- •Jen Pekor Vice President
- •Tony Bacco Secretary
- •Jeanne Premozic Treasurer
- •Mrs. Beth Zannikos Teacher Representative
- •Ms. Amanda Harbay Teacher Representative
- •Mr. David Barr Principal

East Catholic PTG Committee Chairs

- •Jen Pekor- Ways & Means
- •Mary Jo Lesniakowski Education
- •Pattie Sullivan Promotions
- •Renee Fite- Social
- •Liz Konstandinu Library & Book
- •Mary Grace Reder Public Relations
- •Open Position Hospitality